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Auburn School Administrators receive contracts
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education has approved contracts for the
2024-25 school year with administrators when they met Monday night.

Contracts to continue in their positions were approved for Superintendent David
Patton; Secondary Principal Scott Siegel; Assistant Principal / Athletic Director
Jason Palmer; Calvert Elementary School Principal Bristol Wenzl and Director
of School Improvement /Curriculum Samantha Wehenkel.

The Board also approved a contract with Meraki MR Enterprise in an amount of
$18,97S for E-rate funding.
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